
OLDHAM CHORAL SO$ETY
Musical Director: Nigel \Milkinson

Present: TI{E
APOSTLES

OLDHAM PARISH CHURCH
On Sun. May 14th at 2.30p.m.

(ELGAR)
With Members of

SALE CHORAL
SOCIETY

THE MAIICHESTER
PHILHARMONIC

CHOIR
&

THE MANX
FESTIVAL CHOIR

To be conducted by our Conductor Emeritus :

JOHI{ BETHELL
To mark his 27 years as our Musical Director

Karen Johnson (Soprano) Adrienne Murray (Contralto)
John Christodoulou (Tenor) Stephen Wells (Baritone)
Nigel Wilkinson (Baritone) Richard Wiegold (Bass)

Organist: Douglas Butters
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MUSIC

THIS concert was given to
mark the 27 years service
of John Bethell as music
director of Oldham Choral
Society.

Since his retirement in
1998, John has been conduc-
tor emeritus of the
society.

His chosen work was
Elgar's oratorio "The
Apostles", one of the great
composer's least-
performed works, and one
that can seem dull and
monotonous at times if not
performed as well as it was
here.

John ensured there was
no lack of drama or serene
melodiousness in the
work's contrasting moods.

Adopted
The Oldham choir was

augmented by members of
other choruses, from Sale,
Manchester, and Mr
Bethell's adopted "home
team" from the Isle of Man,
where he lives.

The large choir was
splendid throughout. con-
veying the mystic
solemnity of the opening
chorus, "The Spirit of the
Lord is Upon Me" to the
thrilling finale of 'AIle-
luia" and "Give us One
Heart and One Way".

There was a well-
balanced team of six solo-
ists, including baritone
Nigel Wilkinson (the OId-
ham society's current
musical director), whose
excellent voice and diction
were well displayed in "Be
it Far from Thee, Lord" in
Part two.

Monotony
of Elgar's
oratorio is
banished

"THE APOSTLES"
Oldham Parish Church

There were two outstand-
ing soloists: bass Richard
Wiegold as Judas, who is
the recipient of the score's
finesb music and whose
vocal quality richly con-
veyed the baleful nature of
the role, and Adrienne
Murray (contralto),.who as
Mary Magdalene plays a
large role in the work.
Adrienne has a lovely
voice, ahd the role allowed
us to hear her richness of
phrasing and smoothness
of line to the fu!I.

Douglas Butters was the
excellent accompanist, one
with the difficult task of
conveying Elgar's sumptu-
ously orchestrated score on
the organ.

"The Apostles" is far from
being a masterpiece on the
scale of "Dream of
Gerontius", but all con-
cerned combined splen-
didly to perform the unfa-
miliar work in tribute to a
man more than wortby of
suchatribute. DS
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